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As discussed by telepnone on March 15, 194 with Dr. Will Jchaston
of your of fioe, assistance of the Idaho Compliance Division is
requested for an inspection of the subject licensee.

The week of April 17 has been tentatively agree. upon as a suitable
date for the inspection.

The G files pertaining to tne subject licenses were forwarded
to your office on March 16, 1941.
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